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If the Department of Public Safety, Office of Motor Vehicles (OMV) is unable to deplete the remaining stock of existing
license plates, the proposed law will result in an indeterminable increase in state expenditures for supplies associated with
the manufacture of license plates. If OMV depletes the remaining stock of existing license plates, the proposed law will have
a minimal impact on state expenditures. The proposed law changes the current license plate design to include the LA tourism
website address, "LouisianaTravel.com". The proposed law requires the website address on license plates for private cars,
trucks, and trailers, but excludes special prestige and personalized plates.

NOTE: To redesign the existing license plate, OMV reports that it needs to provide the vendor at least a six months notice to
obtain new preprinted metal sheeting to create new drums. Also, OMV needs time to deliver the new plates to every office
and public tag agent in the state. The proposed law requires OMV to start using the new plates for cars beginning July 1,
2021, and for trucks beginning January 1, 2022. OMV reports that stock of the existing license plates would have to be
destroyed, which cost $1.87 per plate to produce. The Legislative Fiscal Office cannot determine how many existing plates
would be destroyed and replaced with new design plates. To the extent a significant number of existing plates are
destroyed, OMV may require additional resources presumed to be SGF. If OMV continues using the existing license plate
design until new sheeting is required before implementing the proposed law, thereby depleting existing stock, the agency
would avoid increase costs associated with disposal of existing unissued plates and distribution of new plates prior to July 1,
2021.

Proposed law requires the Dept. of Public Safety, Office of Motor Vehicles to present a new license plate style for private
passenger vehicles (cars) that includes “LouisianaTravel.com” for legislative approval before 7/01/2021 and to issue said
plate style for all new passenger vehicle registrations after 7/01/2021. In addition to the phrase “Sportsman’s Paradise”,
proposed law requires the department to add “LouisianaTravel.com” on license plates for privately owned personal trucks for
all new registrations after 1/01/2022.

There is no anticipated direct material effect on governmental revenues as a result of this measure.
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